
2nd reminder to take the on-line Public Safety Power Shutoff online survey 
 
Dear all: 
 
I am part of a team of a University of California Agriculture and Natural Resources (UCANR) personnel 
conducting an assessment of needs around Public Safety Power Shutoffs. We have developed this online 
survey to understand the impacts of last fall’s power shutoffs that were carried out by multiple utilities 
to reduce wildfire hazard during high fire hazard weather events. 
 
You received an email from me last week requesting your participation in this study. I am following up 
with a request to participate in my study. The survey should take 10-15 minutes to complete. Your 
participation in this survey is voluntary, however it will be very helpful. It will be helpful to us even if you 
did not experience a power shutoff. 
 
The results from this survey will be used to inform the development of resources and educational 
materials related to public safety power shutoffs. Your answers will be kept confidential and the results 
will be shared in an aggregate form via reports, peer-reviewed publications and conference 
presentations. 
Please take the survey at: https://ucdavis.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ekRNBZnb5ZVnDGB  
 
If you have already answered, thank you, and please disregard this reminder. Since the survey is 
anonymous, we do not track who has and hasn’t completed it. 
 
For additional information about the project, please contact Susie Kocher sdkocher@ucanr.edu.  For 
information about the project, contact the Principal Investigator, Vikram Koundinya at 530.400.0345 
and vkoundinya@ucdavis.edu & the UC Davis Institutional Review Board. hs-irbadmin@ucdavis.edu and 
916.703.9151. 
 
Thank you for your participation in this project! 
  
Sincerely, 
Your UCANR EDEN team (Extension Disaster Education Network https://extensiondisaster.net/) 
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